From: Roland Kidwell
Sent: Monday, February 26, 2018 10:35 AM
To: Yan Yong
Cc: Dan Meeroff; Kevin Cox
Subject: RE: Support Letter for BSET Program 
 
Dear Yan,
 
I am pleased to support this proposal.  We look forward to having your students take our entrepreneurship courses.  Please let me know if you need anything further.
 
Roland

ROLAND E. KIDWELL, PHD 
DeSantis Distinguished Professor of Management and Entrepreneurship
Chair, Department of Management Programs
Director,  Adams Center for Entrepreneurship
College of Business, Florida Atlantic University
777 Glades Road, DeSantis Pavilion 201  
Boca Raton, FL  33431 
Ph: 561-297-3654; email: kidwellr@fau.edu 
[image: cid:FEE46281-8EE2-4F05-AEE6-3837201B7B89]
From: Yan Yong 
Sent: Friday, February 23, 2018 4:11 PM
To: Roland Kidwell <kidwellr@fau.edu>
Cc: Dan Meeroff <dmeeroff@fau.edu>
Subject: Support Letter for BSET Program
 
Dear Roland,
 
Hope this email finds you well.  We plan to submit the attached proposal to UUTC next week.  The BSET curriculum includes Foundations of Business restrictive electives (p.4) and technical electives (p.7). I will appreciate it if you can send me email to support this proposal. 
 
Thank you and have a nice weekend,
 
Yan  
 
Yan Yong
Professor and Chair                                                            
Department of Civil, Environmental & Geomatics Engineering   
Florida Atlantic University                                                                    
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